[bookmark: _GoBack]Naperville Township Binding Proposition
Ed Young Statement

“In 2017 both Lisle and Naperville Townships voted in a binding referendum for consolidation of their Road Districts.  At that time it was widely known that tax rates for road services in Naperville Township would go up after the consolidation.  However, significant reductions in the Naperville tax rates were scheduled to occur during the transition period through the disposal of assets and the drawdown of reserves. Ultimately, the taxes collected for the combined Road Districts would decline.  Should the merger not take place the savings will not be realized.”
  
Ed Young
Highway Commissioner
Lisle Township Road District

